
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
8 February 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I must apologise for not sending a newsletter earlier. It has been incredibly difficult trying to organize staff 
and numbers on site alongside home learning, risk assessments and safety for everyone. I know you have 
had contact from your child’s key person or other team members.  I hope you are all managing to keep 
safe and well in these difficult times.  
You should receive an email for us to gauge numbers for after half term. There is no entitlement to a place 
in school in a pandemic, if you can stay at home that is what you should be doing as per Government 
Guidance in National Lockdown 
 
 
  
 

     

                                                                                                              

 

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Class Emails 
 

Keep in touch via your class email. We would 
love to see your pictures of home learning for 

your child’s learning journal.  
 

nurserymessages@greenfield.herts.sch.uk 
 

poppymessages@greenfield.herts.sch.uk 
 

preschoolmessages@greenfield.herts.ssch.uk 
 

If you are on site, please wear a 
face covering and wear it correctly 
covering your nose and mouth.  

Drop off and collection times  
In the current situation children MUST arrive at the given time for their room. This is to prevent a 

large number of families on site and reduce the risk of crossing `bubble` groups.  

Please make sure you drop off and collect at your designated time – late comers will have to wait 
outside the gate until 9:00 am – please ring the office number to inform us you are waiting and we 

will allow you in after that time.  
 

Pre-school AM start 8:40 to 8:50 STAFF ARE BUSY AFTER THIS TIME –collect 11:30 to 11:40am  
Well done to nursery and afternoon pre-school for managing the correct times. 

YOU WILL BE CHARGED FOR ANY LATE COLLECTIONS AT £1 A MINUTE  
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I hope you are all receiving the home learning links to YouTube and other activities that staff are 
sending out. Please send pictures to school so we can add them to your child’s Learning Journal. 
 
Stay safe and well and hopefully we can have all children back soon. This is dependent on staff 
available and keeping numbers low on site as higher numbers means an increase of risk to staff, 
children and their families. 
 
 
 
                                     

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Thank you,  
 

Yours sincerely                                                                                             
 

 
 
Deborah Harrison 
Headteacher                                                                                 

 

Half term – NO SCHOOL 15th – 19th February  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT DATES – Spring Term  


